PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR BIDS

The City of Coleman is requesting sealed bids for the following Weed Control Services:

1. Manual Weeding for the landscaped area in front of the Coleman City Hall (3502 E. Warm Springs
Ave.) as needed basis.

2. Weed Control by use of the herbicide at the City Parks — Dunklin/Riser Park (3631 Oak St.) and J. L.
Rowe Park (1627 Central Ave.) as needed basis. Must have the required State certifications to use
herbicides at the public parks.

The Bid Form is available at the City Hall during the regular business hours and also on our Website
(www.cityofcolemanfl.com). Please send your sealed bid to the City of Coleman, PO BOX 456, 3502 E.
Warm Springs Ave. Coleman, FL. 33521-0456 by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, December 8, 2017. The sealed bids will
be opened during the Regular Council Meeting of December 11, 2017.

For more information, please contact Coleman City Hall at (352) 748-1017.

The City of Coleman reserves the right to waive any technicalities or irregularities, to reject any or all bids
and/or accept that bid deemed to be in the best interest of the City.

The City of Coleman is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer.

Ruth Busby, Public Service Director


http://www.cityofcolemanfl.com/

